aluminium

Fitness 4 U
Attn Ron Daniels

7 September 2010

Dear Ron,

I just wanted to write a quick note to express my appreciation for the outstanding
corporate training session you recently held for national conference on August 26.

The session was professionally run, and most importantly, fun! Furthermore, it
catered for all levels of fitness amongst the senior managers. The entire team

continued to talk about their physical prowess for the remainder of our conference.

I would be happy to recommend your services to any corporate group.

Well done.
Regpets)

Robert Webster
National Marketing Manager
OneSteel Aluminium



